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Based on the groundwork done by Brian Pawlowicz, the PVS equipment has been moved 

to a storage location at the Eppley Recreation Center on the University of Maryland.  

Carrie Tupper has taken over the job of maintaining this equipment.  Inventory and 

assessment of the state of the equipment is in process and should be available in next 

month’s report. 

 

As stated elsewhere, PVS will no longer be providing delivery service to 

clubs/organizations renting PVS equipment.  Clubs will be required to pick-up/return the 

equipment to the storage location at UMD.  Details of this program will be on the PVS 

website this week. 
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Vice Chair, PVS Operations Division 


